
 

 

 

Circular No: 2021-22/33      Date: 10 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Students, 

You are aware that CBSE will be using OMR for the first time in the Term 1 examinations 

for both classes X and XII. Hence it is important that you are required to have complete 

knowledge of the OMR answer sheets before you write the final examinations. Your Pre-

Board-2 examinations will be conducted by using the same OMR sheet as you will get in 

the Term 1 examinations. For helping the students demystifying the OMR sheet teachers 

will explain it clearly before writing the exam on 11 November 2021. Please go through 

the following information for understanding the OMR sheet better. 



 

 

With regards 

 

 

Pradipta Kishore Panigrahy 

Principal 



 


